
 
 
 

 
 
 

To all Dolphin a Thon Participants: 
 

First and foremost, thank you for your 
participation! 

 
Secondly,  please get your money in as soon as 

you can.  Please give the money in an 
envelope, directly to Jon Siegel at practice. 

 
Thank you very much.   

 
I will be posting a list of participants on the 

bulletin board by sometime this week.   If you 
have turned in money and do not see your 

name, please email Denise Lipman at  
denise@simlab.net. 

 
Under no circumstances should any cash be left 

in the folders. 
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